
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan Clanin, General Manager 
Date: September 15, 2020          
Subject: Managers Report 
 
 

1. Covid-19 Response– For the health of our Staff, the District Office remains closed to 
walk in customers.   

2. Progress Report on Assistant General Manager- Oral report. 

3. Urban Water Management Plan- I have been in contact with Autumn DeWoody from 
Albert A. Webb Engineering regarding the possibility of collaborating with other 
mountain water agencies to create a Regional Urban Water Management Plan.  While 
this can be done, this may not be in the best interest of the district as we would lose 
control of the plan and there will not be that great of a cost savings.     

 
 

 


